
The Bi-Monthly Newsletter of  
First Baptist Church of Haleyville 
 

Sunday School, January 29, 2017   

Members Present....................................201 

New Members............................................0 

Guests.........................................................9 

Total Attendance..................................210 

Contacts....................................................25 

 

Sunday School, February 5, 2017 

Members Present....................................213 

New Members............................................0 

Guests.........................................................6 

Total Attendance...................................219 

Contacts....................................................10 

Vol. 50:  Issue 3 

February 12, 2017 

 

Our policy for our prayer list is to list someone for two publications and then remove 

them.  We are going to follow this policy to the best of our ability.   

Stay current through our website 

www.fbchaleyville.org  

First Baptist Church Haleyville 
1103 21st Street, Haleyville, AL 35565 

Phone: (205) 486-3762       Fax: (205) 486-7299 

Office Hours:  Monday—Friday, 8:00 a.m.— 4:00 p.m. 

Your FBC Ministry Team 

Dr. T.B. Stringfellow, Pastor Emeritus 

Rev. Nathan Carroll, Pastor 

Rev. Jon LaMarque, Associate Pastor: Students 

Peggy Harlan, Minister of Preschool 

Bill and Ann Self, Ministers of Senior Adults 

Gina Corsbie, Interim Music Director    

 Kevin Wilson, Interim  Worship  Leader 

FBC Worship Schedule 

Sunday School                  9:45 AM 

Morning Worship                  11:00 AM 

Evening Worship/Discipleship Training           5:30/6:15 PM
  

Wednesday: 

Children’s Choir                                                3:15 PM 

Fellowship Meal       5:30 PM 

Adult Bible Study/KidsPoint/Mission Friends  6:00 PM 

Surrender (Youth Bible Study)                          6:30 PM 

Adult Choir        7:00 PM 

The Family of  Louise Israel 

The Family of Kenneth Short 

The Family of Katie Peal 

The Family of  Linda Moore 

Sara Finley 

Judy Burton 

Jerry Boyles 

Carolyn Cummings 

Leslie Wright 

Cecil & Olivia Batchelor 

Arlin Campbell 

Billie Faye & Lori Morgan 

Betty Gosa 

Bob Fuller 

The Family of Bill  Bustin 

Thressa Bustin  

Hollis Miles 

Adrian Flores 

Flo Stott 

Maxine West 

Gail Berry 

Dani Taylor 

Miriam Cook 

Larry Hunter 

J.T. Lollar 

James “Squab “ Miller 

Patsy McDonald 

Melinda Brister 

Randy Frost 

Kaylen McVoy 

Tony Bridges (Pam Woodard’s brother, 

liver Transplant on 10/19) 

Laney Johnson 

Becky Evans 

Marguerite Brents 

 

Stewardship Report:  
Sunday, January 29, 2017 

  Budget Needed .….………...$13,379.52 

  General Fund.........................$11,715.33 

  Program Ministries.....……......$2934.14  

  Designated Ministries…..........$4,369.14 

Stewardship Report:  
Sunday, February 5, 2017 

  Budget Needed ….….….......$13,379.52 

  General Fund…….…............$36,858.79 

  Program Ministries.....................$298.50 

  Designated Ministries...............$2451.00 

  Lottie Moon Y-T-D...............$12,399.54 

Greeters 

February 

Deacon  Families 

 

First Family Prayer Concerns 

 

Weekly Financial Reports 

 

2017 Financials: February 5 

Total Budget Requirement YTD 
$80,277.12 

Tithes/Offerings/Gifts YTD 
$92,872.32 

Little Lambs YTD 
$1,812.50 

Wednesday Night Supper YTD 
$1,313.75 

Total Receipts YTD 
$95,998.57 

Total Expenses YTD 
$65,072.02 

 

 

January 29, 2017 

Weekly Budgeted 

Requirements 

$13,379.52 

 

 

Tithes  

Offerings, Gifts 

Given this Week 

$11,715.33 

 

February 5, 2017 

Weekly Budgeted 

Requirements 

$13,379.52 

 
 

Tithes 

Offerings, Gifts 

Given this Week 

 $36,858.79 
Deacon’s Ministry 

  Sunday, February 12, 2017 
Jeff Ryan                           486-3214 

Boo Haughton                   269-0960 

Don Defoor                205-494-9166 

 

Sunday, February 19, 2017 
Larry Yancey                     269-2614 

Claden Knight                    269-0243 

Kevin Thompson               269-0210  

 

 Sunday, February 26, 2017 
Heath Banks                      486-4618 

Jeff  Mobley                      486-2126 

Ben Hooker                       269-5466  

  

Ushers 

February 

Deacons Families 

 

 

Geneva Manasco 

Sylvia Banks 

Jeff Noble 

Ellen Sherrod 

Joe Daly (military) 

Steve Wakefield 

Ann Self 

Linda Godsey 

Mac McAlpine 

Steve Dozier 

Don Bradberry 

Zach Pierce (military) 

Janice Watson 

Danny West 

Barbara Posey 

Rita Harris Jeffreys 

Bobby Moore  

Wilford Haynes 

Gunnar Hugh Rambo 

Sibyl & Suzanne Reece 

Mr. & Mrs. Dexter Anthony 

Scott Ward 

Patsy McDonald 

Larry Roberts 

Virginia Patrick (mother of Deb 

Millwood) 

 

 

If you see anyone on the list 

that needs to be removed or 

added please call the church 

office  

(486-3762). 

 



Calendar of Events 

February 

9 Harvest of Hope 

13 Young at Heart  

 Luncheon 

14 BMW Meeting 

16 Benevolence Meeting 

18-21 Youth Winter Retreat 

20 Deacon/Finance Meeting 

22 Business Meeting 

23 Harvest of Hope 

26 Champions for Christ 

26 Men’s Ministry Breakfast 

26 Church Council 

March 

5 Youth Breakfast 

7 BMW Meeting 

9 Harvest of Hope 

12 Daylight Savings 

13 Young at Heart Luncheon 

16 Benevolence 

16-17 Young at Heart Trip 

20 Deacon/Finance 

22 Business Meeting 

23 Harvest of Hope 

 

Romeo Prayer Group  

8:00 A.M. every  

Monday morning  

at the Galley. 

Teller Committees:  

February: Don Defoor, Howie 

Lyons, Ann Mott 

March: Annette Aderholt, 

Daphne Benefield, Faye Gilbert 

Nursery Workers 
Sunday, February 12 , 2016 

0-12 Months: Peggy Harlan 

One & Two Year Olds: 

Paige Hooker 

Three Year Olds: Tiffany 

Harlan & Michelle Cole 

 

Sunday, February 19, 2016 

0 -12 Months:   Peggy 

Harlan 

One & Two Year Olds:  
Kay Sunseri  

Three Year Olds: Michelle 

Cole & Tiffany Harlan 

 

Sunday, February 26 , 2016 

0-12 Months: Peggy Harlan 

One & Two Year Olds: 

Susan Lawson  

Three Year Olds: Tiffany 

Harlan & Michelle Cole 

Children’s Corner 
 

Youth Stuff 

March 6, 2017 

3:00-6:00 PM 
Parking Lot Across from         

Wal-Mart 

 

 

 

252 Leader Rotation 

 February 12: Jeff and Ellen Ryan 

February 19: Heath and Holly Sutherland 

February 26: Heather Carroll and Suzanne 

Trallo 

 

Each month we will be 

collecting different items for 

Operation Christmas Child. In 

November we will have a 

packing party to fill the boxes. 

February items: accessories 

There will be a box in the 

hallway beside the Sanctuary to 

place your items. 

Join us Wednesday 

Nights at 6:30 in The 

Nest for Surrender.  

Currently, we are 

studying the Book of 

Revelation. This 

series has been 

challenging for our 

faith. 

Meet with our small groups every 

Sunday morning at 9:45. We are 

in the Book of Judges right now. 
Be in prayer as we go on our trip 

February 18-21. 

Food Drive 

Food donations are being 

accepted for the Alabama 

Baptist Children’s Home. Please 

turn in all food by February 22.  

 

Lottie Moon 

Given to date: $12,399.54 

Flowers 

The rosebud is placed in celebration of the birth of Lyle Carter Smith. He was 

born on January 22, 2017. He weighed 7lbs 4oz and was 20 1/2 inches long. 

His proud parents are Alex and Tiffany Smith. He was welcomed home by big 

brother Luke. 

Thank You 

First Baptist Church, 

Thank you for the plant you sent in memory of Kassie on behalf of our family. 

Thanks for everything you did during this time of need. 

Thank you very much, 

James Caldwell 

 

Received prior to her passing... 

It is unbelievable the help and support I have received from my family, church 

family, friends, and the best neighbors in town during these days of incapacity. 

There are not enough words to express my sincere appreciation. Please pray for 

my ability to walk again soon. God bless each one of you. 

Louise Israel 

 

Dear First Baptist Church, 

Thank you for opening your doors for our community health screening. It is be-

cause of your generosity that LifeLine Screening continues to be able to bring 

health screenings to your area and for that, we are very appreciative. We look 

forward to working together again! We appreciate all your help and support 

with hosting this community outreach event. 

Sincerely, Amy Thweatt (LifeLine Screening) 

BMW Meeting 
Our monthly BMW will meet February 14, 2017. The meeting will 

be held in the Fellowship Hall at 12:30. All ladies are invited to join 

us. We bring a salad or dessert and enjoy a fellowship lunch which is 

followed by hearing and praying about missions. 

Flowers 

The flowers placed in the Sanctuary are in loving memory of Bill Barringer in 

remembrance of his February birthday by his family. 

Wednesday Night Supper 

February 8 

Poppyseed Chicken 

Mashed Potatoes 

Green Beans 

Roll 

Peach Cobbler 
 

February 15 

Lasagna 

Salad 

Garlic Bread 

Cake 

 

February 22 

Meatloaf 

Mac and Cheese 

Baked Beans 

Roll 

Peanut Butter Pie 


